
 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday, March 17, 2020 

To our incredible customers and community: 

Wewinabi, Inc. is prepared to care and assist the community through this challenging time to flatten the 
curve and reduce the spread of illness.      

Due to the changing circumstances we have taken a proactive approach to our diverse business portfolio 
and they are highlighted below.   

Grand Market 

As a grocer, we believe serving customers and the community during this time is essential.  

That’s why, the first two hours of each day (7 a.m. to 9 a.m.) will be dedicated to our Elderly and those 
most vulnerable, should they get sick. 

Although we will not be requesting ID for entry, we ask that you please respect the purpose of this 
dedicated shopping time – and do the right thing for your neighbors.  

We continue to assess product availability and are working with our partners on available supply. Some 
items have limited availability, but please know we are doing our best to ensure an ample supply for you 
to select from.   

Mille Lacs Super Stop 

The Mille Lacs Super Stop will remain open. With our customer’s best interest in line, we have made 
some adjustments: 

Taco Johns  

The dine-in seating area will be closed, but the drive thru will remain open to serve you. We are 
evaluating and adjusting hours as needed. Any changes will be posted. 

Hot Stuff  
This venue is closed temporarily. 

MLB Gas 

Subway  

The dine-in seating area will be closed, please continue to use the Subway App and respect social 
distancing during this time. Hours of operation will reduce by 3 hours on the weekend, and 2 hours on 
weekdays:  10 a.m. -8 p.m.  



 

Grand Makwa Cinema  

We will be temporarily closing the Grand Makwa Cinema effectively immediately, there will be no 
evening shows.  To date there have been no cases linked to COVID-19.  However, we have made the 
decision to close for safety reasons and this setting. 

We value our movie-loving customers and have no doubt we will be serving them again as soon as 
possible. During our downtime we will be cleaning the cinema to ensure it’s ready when we welcome 
you back.  

Other Convenience stores  

Our other convenience stores will continue to remain open. We have implemented increased measures 
to safeguard our stores against the spread of illness. In addition to that, we have grab and go options for 
quick and easy meals.  

We are grateful for our dedicated Wewinabi Associates who have worked hard to deliver the best 
service to our customers.  

Please assist us by practicing your personal responsibility to reduce any risks.  Each location has 
sanitizing stations for guests and we ask that you follow the precautionary measures that have been so 
heavily promoted. 

We hope to see you all very soon and stay tuned for further updates.  We will post them here as well in 
each store.  

Thank you,  

Michele Palomaki  


